27" January 2017

Dear Mr Tulloch,

Ref; Planning and listed building consent applications 2016/7061/P and
2017/0044/L - 23-24 Montague Street, London, wcC1B 5BH

On behalf of the Gower Street Hoteliers Association

Our understanding is that under Camden’s Development Policies and Policy DP14, it states
that “the Council will protect visitor accommodation in appropriate locations”, We would
argue that there is no better location for visitors than Bloomsbury; many of the hotels in the

Bloomsbury ward have been such for over 100 years and the area is well known and loved for
its vibrant tourist trade, the proposed flats have not been designated as affordable housing so
are very unlikely to benefit locals (who are in need of homes) and the local community
(museums, shops and restaurants) is reliant on visitors to this area. In conclusion, we can
find no circumstances in which the council should be in favour of reducing the number of
visitors that stay in Bloomsbury.

Yours Sincerely,
The Gower Street Hotel Association

The Staunton Hote| - 13 Gower Street

The Bloomsbury Palace Hotel - 29-31 Gower Street
Gower House Hote| - 57 Gower Street

The Jesmond Hotel - 63 Gower Street

The Ridgemount Hote| - 65-67 Gower Street

The Garth Hotel - 69 Gower Street

The Regency Hotel - 71 Gower Street

The Cavendish Hotel - 75 Gower Street

Arran House Hotel - 77 Gower Street

The Arosfa Hotel - 83 Gower Street




